
Holly Littlefield
Winterport

Good morning.  Thank you for your service to the voters of Maine.  I am Holly 
Littlefield, a voter residing in Winterport Maine, and responding to LD 859 - An Act 
To Allow Municipalities To Use Ranked Choice Voting in Municipal Elections. I 
urge you to vote NO on this legislation for the following reason:  I believe that ranked
choice voting is detrimental to the voting process in all instances.  The vote should be 
determined strictly based on majority rule.  


